

## SINGERS WANTED!!

If your church choir has not begun meeting or if you would like to be a part of a group and experience the joy of singing together, whatever the reason, please join us!

New Horizons Presbyterian Church is preparing for the Christmas season and would like to include singers from the community in our Christmas cantata. The choir is preparing to start rehearsals on a Christmas musical by Marty Parks entitled, "A Promise, The Blessing of Christmas." The songs include a number of familiar carols as well as a few new melodies. It is arranged to be easily accessible to choirs of all sizes and ages! Singers will purchase a copy of the music and be able to rehearse on their own time in addition to a few large group rehearsals.

Our NEXT community choir rehearsal will be Sunday, October 23rd at 2:30 p.m. in the choir room at New Horizons Presbyterian Church, located at 9424 Everman Avenue in Overland, Missouri. Since this is a community choir event, the performance will be on Saturday, December 10th at 3:30 p.m.

Our tentative community choir rehearsal is as follows:

Sunday, October 23 2:30 p.m. Sunday, November 13 2:30 p.m.

Sunday, November 20 2:30 p.m. Saturday, December 3 TBD

Sunday, December 4 3:00 p.m.

If you need additional information, please contact our church office at (314) 427-0841 and leave a message. We would love to have you join us!

Please announce this in your worship service, put in your bulletins and newsletters.